
Friday 22nd March 2024   

   

Dear Parent / Carer   

   

As we approach the end of another busy term, I would like to thank our whole school community for 

their hard work and dedication to Acton Park Primary School.     

   

As an exit point to their topic about castles, Dosbarthau 

Pine, Willow, Elm and Blossom hosted a royal banquet 

where children and their families enjoyed a feast and 

shared their learning experiences.     

   

This week, the children in Reception and Dosbarth Pine 

have enjoyed their first educational experience outside 

of school as they visited Chirk Castle.  The day was 

extremely successful, with children learning about the 

different parts of a castle and how people might end up 

in the dungeon!   

   

We have also enjoyed success with our school football 

team, with a selection of children in Years’ 5 and 6, 

reaching the quarter finals of the Active Wrexham Euro 

Cup Finals.  Well done!     

   

As part of our St. David’s Day celebration, our Criw Cymraeg raised over £330 for new Welsh 
resources.   
   

Congratulations to all of the children who received certificates as part of our end of term 

Headteacher’s assembly.  Children received the Head’s Award for excellent work, progress and 

friendship.  Full details of all of the children who received an award will be published onto our school 

website – well done!   
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To support with developing a positive mental well-being, we are now taking an active part in the ‘My 

Happy Minds’ initiative.  The aim of the programme is to ‘prepare today’s children for tomorrow’s 

world’ by building resilient, balanced and happy minds at home and school.  Be prepared for children 

talking about their hippocampus and frontal cortex!   

Please use the following URL to find out more: https://myhappymind.org/   

We are also hoping to launch the My Happy Mind Parent App in the summer term – More details to 

follow.   

  

We are continuing to celebrate good attendance and children who have had 100% attendance for 

this term will be bringing home a certificate. Our whole school attendance for this half term is 92.5% 

with Dosbarth Acer having the highest attendance with 98.89%! Da Iawn!  

   

Finally, a HUGE thank you to our PTA who, earlier this week, organised and ran an extremely 

successful Easter Bingo.  We are extremely grateful to them for their fund-raising efforts and to our 

parents and carers for supporting this event.   

   

Dates for your diary:   

   

Friday 22nd March   

   

School closes for Easter   

Tuesday 9th April   

   

School opens for the summer term   

Thursday 11th April   Tempest class photographs   

   

Wednesday 1st May   

   

Year 3 children out at Park in the Past   

Thursday 2nd May   Year 4 children out at Park in the Past   

   

Monday 13th – Wednesday 15th May   Year 5 residential to Robinwood   

   

Monday 6th May   May Day Holiday   

   

Friday 24th May   School closes for half term   

   

   

Wishing all families, a safe and happy Easter break.  

   

Sincerely,  

   

J. Roberts.      
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